
 
 

18th March 2020  

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Advance planning for prolonged school closure  

Across Nexus Education Schools Trust, as part of our planning for possible prolonged 
closure, we are keen to identify those families with key front line workers who would not be 
able to work in the event of school closure. This would include those who work in key front 
line services such as blue light services, health and social work. 

In order to facilitate the collection of this data we would appreciate it if you could complete 
the Survey Monkey questionnaire at the following link:   

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/BFBJ66H 

This is a voluntary survey and you are not obliged to complete it if you do not want to. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Paula Farrow 
CEO 
  
Nexus Education Schools Trust (NEST) 
Tel 020 8289 4767 
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